
Registration 2020-2021 
(Home Learning Only Students) 

 

This year, students who are participating in Home Learning Only will be offered three 

options for registration.  Regular registration will be in small groups (less than 25 

persons) throughout the day, with each grade level coming to campus on their scheduled 

day. Students were sent an email with the day and time that they are scheduled for 

registration.   

Please read the three options below and email to Mrs. Katey Alexander, Dean of Student 

Services,  kalexander@stmdhs.org indicating which option you will chose for your 

daughter.   

1. Student will participate with her class at the scheduled day and time. 

 

2. Student will participate in late registration on Thursday, August 20, at 4:00 

p.m.  Student will enter Alumnae Hall and turn in the necessary paperwork to 

Mrs.  Alexander. The student will have her Student ID/Yearbook/ photo 

taken, receive her textbooks, and the agenda. 

 

3. Student/parent will email to kalexander@stmdhs.org or fax (504-866-5958) 

and mail student’s signed paperwork to the school address, to the 

attention of Mrs. Alexander.  On Monday, August 17 and Tuesday, August 

18, between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m., the student  can come to the campus 

parking lot and pick up her school supply bag. It will be left on a table outside 

the Security Office with the student’s name on it.  It will include her school-

issued textbooks, Dominican-issued mask, and student agenda. Dominican 

will use the student’s ID photo from last year to issue a new student ID. If 

possible, a make-up yearbook photo will be scheduled at a later date.  

 

4. Student IDs and PE uniforms will be issued at a later date. Notification of 

pick-up date and time will be emailed to the student. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call or email Mrs. Katey Alexander at 

(504)518-5023 or kalexander@stmdhs.org. 
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